
 

 Sonos, Inc.   614 Chapala Street,  Santa Barbara,  California  93101 

  

 

March 24, 2022 

 

FCC ID: SBVRM037 

 

To the attention of Federal Communications Commission Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Subject:  Confidentiality Request 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term confidential treatment for 
the following information until 180 days after the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization to ensure sensitive 
business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

External photos 
Test Setup photos 
User’s manual 
Internal Photos 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Keefe 

Principal Compliance Engineer 

Sonos, Inc. 
Tel: +857-9985085 
E-mail: mark.keefe@sonos.com 
 

 
 
 




